

2017 FALL/WINTER NEWSLETTER

A BCSC General Membership Meeting will be held on Monday, December 11, 2017 at 7PM – please plan to attend and share your ideas with other members of the club – there are always news items concerning the club that will be shared at the meeting, as well as important club decisions that each of you are entitled to be a part of. Come out and be active in your club.

It's that time of year again – **Board of Director Elections !!!!** – Seven (7) board positions are up for re-election. Election of Officers will also take place after the board members are selected. Please plan to attend the meeting and cast your vote for the candidates of your choice. Interested in serving a term on the BCSC board? We would love to have you!! Remember, you must be present at the meeting to be nominated for a board position.



The club is always in need of volunteers to help with the following tasks in the coming year:

- Maintain the grounds for summer 2018 lawn mowing using the clubs riding mowers and some trimming are the required tasks.
- The club also needs volunteers to bring targets to the trap and skeet houses.
- Assist with scheduled club sponsored shoots by volunteering to load targets, score trap or skeet rounds, and help prepare food or assist in many other ways during an event.

If you have the time, ability to run equipment and would like to assist next summer with any of these tasks, please contact one of the board members. Our events are fun and interesting, please come join us!

The next scheduled event at BCSC will be the famous HANGOVER Shoot. Please pull on your long johns and mittens, take a few aspirin for that headache and join us at the club!

As the fall trap and skeet leagues wind down by years end, now is the time to get your team prepared for the winter leagues as they form. Stay tuned for start dates for the winter leagues and make sure you have enough warm shooting clothes!!

As winter arrives, remember that the club is a great place to bring the family. The club property is a great place for a walk around the lake or in the woods to see some wildlife. These are things that can be enjoyed by members when shooting is not actively scheduled. The club grounds can be a great place to bring the kids for an afternoon of fishing and activities other than shooting.

See You There!!